
  
CITY OF DALLAS 

 
 

June 8, 2021 

 

Via E-mail 

Elizabeth Alvarez 

alvarez@guestandgray.com  

Guest & Gray 

112 Bois D’Arc 

Forney, Texas 75126 

 

Re:    Dallas City Council, Place 7, Parish Election Contest 

 

Dear Ms. Alvarez: 

 

 This is in response to your letter to Mr. Caso, the Dallas City Attorney, dated 

June 7, 2021.  In your letter, you request that the City not certify the runoff election 

results for City Council Place 7 that occurred on June 5, 2021.  Contrary to your 

assertions, the City did not receive notice from the district clerk of any election 

contest.  Likewise, the City denies the allegation that it was aware of the election 

contest prior to the election being underway.  The City cannot agree to your request 

not to proceed with certification of the election results.     

     Sincerely, 

 

      /s/ Charles S. Estee 

 

      Assistant City Attorney 

      charles.estee@dallascityhall.com  

      7BN Dallas City Hall 

      1500 Marilla Street 

      Dallas, Texas 75201 

      Telephone – 214/670-3519 

      Telecopier – 214/670-0622 

 

cc:  Mr. Adam Bazaldua 

       Mr. Kevin Felder 
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